
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  060174 Sale Date - 3/22/2006

Based on supplier information and reasonable lead time for shop drawings and material procurement it is our best guess that this 
project would not be able to start until late July or early August. With the lane restrictions and traffic control involved we believe 
that this project will require more than three months to complete. Please review your time lines.

Question Submitted: 3/13/2006

 It is the District's opinion the completion date for the above noted project allows the contractor sufficient time to 

complete the work noted in the plan.

1Question Number:

After reviewing the sign summary sheets and doing my take of work on the beam sizes and quantities, I have found that there 
are some mistakes in the bid items. Ref.# 5 should be for 1,560.5/Lf. and Ref.# 8 should be for 209.o/Lf..I'm sure after adding 
the lengths shown in the sign summary you will find the mistakes.

Question Submitted: 3/7/2006

Please see the addendum.

2Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


